
Dear Representatives,  
 
Vaccines are important. But medical decisions must be made in the privacy of a doctor’s office, not in 
the state legislature. Attempting to force medical compliance is deeply disturbing to me. We should not 
be encouraging fear and hatred among parents. We should be ensuring that everyone is able to make 
safe and educated decisions about how best to keep their families safe and well. 
 
I urge you to vote no on HB3063. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Stephanie Baum, a concerned Oregonian 
 


